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NOTICE TO PUBLIC 
Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Board of Directors of the Athens Municipal Water Authority 
(“AMWA” or “Authority”) may be in attendance at the Athens Municipal Water Authority Holiday Luncheon  
on Tuesday, December 10, 2024, at 12:00 P.M., at Athens Boathouse Restaurant and Grill, 5401 Marina Dr, 
Athens, Texas. 
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